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Phew! What a busy and exciting week! Photograph day on Monday, 
followed by a wonderful theatre performance on Tuesday afternoon and a 
fantastic day out at Flintham Show to top the week off yesterday. We were 
so lucky with the weather. The grass was dry and the sun shone. All our 
children behaved impeccably throughout the day and we received some 
lovely compliments from members of the public. 
Well done to all the children who entered the various competitions – we 
were very proud of you. Also, a big thank you to Mrs Carr, Mrs Fern, Mrs 
Dudill and Mrs Turner for their help with our class groups during the day, it 
was much appreciated and we hope you weren’t too tired afterwards! 
 
We have been making good use of our well stocked school library. All 
children should have an appropriate book to take home. Library book 
changing days are every Wednesday if needed. We also encourage 
children to bring favourite books from home to read during quiet sessions 
at school. All children take part in weekly guided or reciprocal reading 
sessions alongside either one of us. 
 
For homework this week, we would like the children to complete the 
attached book review based on a chosen non-fiction book that they 
are currently reading or have read recently. 
 
We have been very impressed with the way most of the class have 
remembered to have their yellow times table book in school every 
Wednesday and also their diary every day. Thank you! 
 
We have now added some key information onto our class page of the 
website. Look out for Flintham photographs appearing soon! 
 
Many thanks! 

Please return homework school by: Friday 5th October 2018 

 


